
 

 

Town Administrator Report, September 27, 2021 

• Had USDA administrative review. Waiting for a response. Should hear back by October 8. 
• Ongoing communication with Dillon Sussman from Dodson & Flinker regarding Gilbertville 

revitalization. On September 14 we met with Subject Matter Expert (SME) requests. There were 
three: Branding/marketing, buildings/site work and way finding. Each SME will be submitting 
plans. 

• New Braintree Road Improvement Project has begun. Construction schedule attached. Staging 
area is behind former school (white building) on Main Street. All dates are weather pending 

• Closing out Green Community Grant this week to be in the que to apply for another. Attached 
letter for your signature.  

• Resurfacing/related work for Rt 32 from MassDOT; work commenced 9-20-2021. Agreement 
attached. 

• Closing out MEMA/FEMA reimbursement this week 
• Support staff discussion 
• Fall Town Meeting discussion 


